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The Riot! Announces an important survey for self-advocates 
involved in self-advocacy groups 
 
The Riot! wants to hear from self-advocates around the country. 
They hope to use the information you give to help self-advocacy 
groups get bigger and stronger. 
 
If you are a person with a disability who is involved in a self-
advocacy group, please visit the survey here: 
http://www.theriotrocks.org/the-riot-self-advocacy-survey 
 
The answers are confidential. Individual answers will not be 
shared with family members, advisors, staff or others. The Riot! 
will use everyone's answers together to write a report about the 
self-advocacy movement nationwide, and will share the report 
with self-advocates and others.  
 
Self-advocates are people with disabilities who speak up for 
themselves. If you are a self-advocate AND a member of a self-
advocacy group, please fill out this survey. 
 
Have questions about the survey?  
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Please contact Yoshi Kardell, HSRI at 503-924-3783 ext. 18, or 
ykardell@hsri.org. 
 
www.theriotrocks.org 
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